The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

1529 Eighteenth Street, NW. ® Washington, D.C. 20036 ®  Telephone (202) 387-5200

February 1987

Dear MAA Secretary:

As you may be aware, the MAA Executive and Finance Committees voted to
authorize sections to award free memberships as prizes for student papers
presented at section meetings. 'This prize can be awarded to any student
who presents a paper. The recipients of these memberships are allowed to
select any one journal and, in case the prize winner is already a member,
an MAA-published book could be substituted for the membership.

Four section nominee forms are enclosed for your convenience in obtaining
the information necessary to initiate the membership process. Please note that
the member may receive either the AMERICAN MATHEMATICAL MONTHLY or the
MATHEMATICS MAGAZINE or the COLLEGE MATHEMATICS JOURNAL.

It would be appreciated if you would use these forms when you send in the
nominee information. '

Also enclosed are two sets of cheshire style labels in alphabetical order
of your section's membership. These alphabetical 1ists are sent each year to
all section secretaries for their use in updating membership information.
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Alicia D. Bennett
Assistant to Dr. Willcox
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